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Tuesday, 20th February 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Careers Week – Skills and Qualities [Year 5] 

 

The Year 5 children will be participating in a workshop led by the upper school students as part 
of the Lower School Careers Week. It is to help them develop life skills to support them in the 
future and to apply for jobs. 

The event will be held on Monday, 4th March at the upper school. 

They will spend the morning working in groups with the older students to talk about the 
different skills needed for different careers, then look at their own skills and qualities. 

If you have any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Yours sincerely, 

Qudsia Siddique 

Deputy Head of the Lower School 
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